From: Bob Hart

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2015
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:18:09 AM

Dear Committee Members,

Driving is a privilege and not a right. From the support of this bill, it appears that it is apparent
that this is directed to provide a privilege to persons that are not legally in this country or
refuse to take steps to show that they have a right to be in this country. The privilege to drive
should not be a reward for actions that do not meet the laws of this nation. There is discussion
in the letters of support that people are afraid of being deported if they try to follow the laws
of the land. If you are here legally, there is no basis for this fear. The passage of this bill would
only compound the problem of persons here without proper authorization. | urge you to deny

this bill.

Robert Hart
Rogue River Oregon.
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